
 

 

StarLab Training 

 

Thursday, September 18th, 2014 

3:30-5:30 pm 

 

UCB – 127 – University Classroom Bldg. – University of HI - HILO 

 

Instructors:  Janice Harvey & Christine Copes – Gemini Observatory 

Gemini Observatory is pleased to offer this opportunity for training on the use 

of the StarLab Portable Planetarium on September 18th, 2014. 

This is a great opportunity for you to familiarize yourself with the StarLab, and 

the accompanying lesson manual. 

After being trained, Gemini Observatory will lend the StarLab free of charge 

for up to a week, (or longer if needed)  to those schools or organizations with 

trained individuals. 

 

(Space is limited to provide adequate hands-on practice) 

Please reserve your space as soon as possible by contacting: 

 

Christine Copes 

ccopes@gemini.edu 

974-2531. 

mailto:ccopes@gemini.edu


 

 


